
HR Department, May, 2010 

 
    

 
Dear Blessed family members 
  
 I hope that everyone is excited about the upcoming Summer 
Workshop.  We, the Camp Lone Star core staff, do our best to make each 
workshop better and more exciting than the ones before.  We want the 
participants to have the most valuable experience through which they can 
grow internally and develop their faith and character.   
 
 However, a first-rate workshop cannot come about without any money 
invested into it.  So we’re asking you to help us in creating this wonderful 
workshop that our kids look forward to each year.  We are sensitive to the 
many different economic situations that affect whether or not the youth of 
our District are able to attend Camp Lone Star.  Generally, 20% of our 
income comes from generous donations made by the District 9 families and 
business owners.  In the past, these contributions have allowed us to keep 
application fees as low as possible and provide scholarships for those 
participants who cannot afford to come without some financial assistance.   

 
Currently, Camp Lone Star has only received one fourth of the 

usual amount of donations it typically receives.  We are facing a 
difficult situation.  We would greatly appreciate it if you could help Camp 
Lone Star by making a donation. Your donation will help Camp Lone Star 
provide the best workshop for the children of our community.  

Our highest concern is that all youth have the opportunity to attend a 
life changing workshop and we want to do everything we can to make it 
possible.  
 
 
Thank you so much for your constant support. 
 
 
□ Donate to Camp Lone Star    
Amount _______________    
Method of Payment (Cash or Check)  
Make checks payable to HSA-UWC        
Attn: Camp Lone Star  
       □ Respectfully decline  
*Donations will be Tax deductable 

Gratefully yours, 
Tomiya Oshika 

Camp Lone Star Director 


